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This is what | got.
Hello Karin,

| have been thinking a lot about the events that occurred after the viewing of “Breaking the Silence” a little over a week
ago. | understand that you are concerned about women being offered support, and the importance of having that support
be honest, non-coercive and non-judgmental. Because we have never had more than a brief conversation in passing at
the post office, | would like to request that you consider meeting with me and coming to see what we actually do at the
Pregnancy Center. As Willow stated at the event at the theater, two organizations with different ideological viewpoints can
still recognize what we each offer and probably even a lot of what we do agree on. | am working hard to listen to the voices
in the community so that we at the Pregnancy Center can offer women and families the support they need to make the best
decisions for themselves and their children.

Please consider coming to see for yourself what the Pregnancy Center is all about before you continue to try to stop what
we are doing.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

PO Box 56/102 Court St. B
Middlebury, VT 05753
802.388.7272

www.addisonpregnancycenter.org




